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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S PORTFOLIO

Program: Australian Federal Police

Question No. AE17/036

Senator McKim asked the following question at the hearing on 28 February 2017:

Senator McKIM: Thank you, I will place another couple of questions on notice about that. My 
final line of questions is with regard to the Australian Federal Police National Guideline on 
International Police-to-Police Assistance in Death Penalty Matters. Would there be any problem 
with providing a copy of that to the committee? 
Mr Colvin: No problem at all. I think we have provided it to the committee before, and we will 
do it again.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

Attached for the committee is a copy of the AFP National Guideline on international police-to-
police assistance in death penalty situations.










